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Tuesday 7th December 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Thank you for returning your ticket letters so quickly, you should now have received your tickets for either 

the afternoon performance on Wednesday 15th December or the evening performance on Tuesday 14th 

December.  

 

It is really important that all of the children return to school on Tuesday 14th December at 5.40pm in order to 

take part in the evening performance even if you do not have tickets to watch this performance. Please 

ensure your child returns to school in their school uniform. 

 

Please drop your child off at their normal classroom door at 5.40pm, and collect them from the same place at 

6.45pm.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Clark and the Key Stage 1 team. 
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